

Banbury Road Kineton Warwickshire CV35 0JX

T: 01926 640465 F: 01926 640872

E: enquiries@kinetonhighschool.org.uk W: www.kinetonhighschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Ms Helen Bridge BA MA

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Carol Service - Wednesday 15th December 2021

You are warmly invited to attend the Christmas Service at St. Peter's Church in Kineton on Wednesday 15th December. The service will begin at 1.30pm and last approximately an hour. It will include student narration performances and carols sung by the congregation.

On the morning of the service, students who are taking part will be walking to St Peter's Church in the village to rehearse, with appropriate staff supervision. The whole year group will then be involved in the service in the afternoon. Please could you complete the form below and then return to the main office letter box.

If you wish your child to return home <u>with you</u> immediately after the service instead of returning to school, please indicate below. Please note we cannot allow students to walk home unattended without returning to school.

Our COVID guidelines at the moment are in line with the advice of Public Health England and we ask the congregation to wear a mask when singing, but performers and those leading the service don't need to wear a mask.

May we also take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

GBCL.

Yours sincerely

Head of Year 7

Year 7 Carol Service - Wednesday 15 th December 2021	
Students Name:	_ Form:
I give permission for my child to walk to St Peter's Church for rehearsals and service on Wednesday 15 th December.	
Please delete as appropriate: I / we will / will not be attending the service. I /we will not be taking my child home directly after the service.	
Signature (Parent/Carer):	Date:

Please return to the main office letterbox















Achieving Personal Best